
PUBLICATION OPPORTUNITY: Call for Submissions - Swarthmore Undergraduate History 

Journal  
 

Dear Students, 
 

The Swarthmore Undergraduate History Journal is now accepting submissions for its Fall 2023 

issue!  
 

The aim of the journal is to allow undergraduate students the opportunity to engage with the 

academic publication process and to share original research on a wide variety of historical topics 

with our readers. We accept and encourage submissions from interdisciplinary perspectives, as 

long as the focus and approach remains historical. To learn more about our paper guidelines and 

submission process, visit our website. The link to the submission page on the website is here. 
 

The deadline for submissions is November 3, 2023.  
 

If you have any questions, email swarthmorehistoryjournal@swarthmore.edu. We look forward 

to reading your submissions! 
 

Sincerely, 
Swarthmore Undergraduate History Journal Editorial Board 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__works.swarthmore.edu_suhj_&d=DwMFaQ&c=WO-RGvefibhHBZq3fL85hQ&r=8PGtAuTGav0Hb3DIZ-R4nCIAe9545xhJ7A8HpkNhw1A&m=lswbeu7tnfvhO1l1LsPutQGXzzbPDs77FtWq7bgcOvmCR5w5vD3I8N8EUBQKRZev&s=yqC6f9ADSDC_L9zBNsYi9FtlMZURp40r1IMnPqthUSU&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__works.swarthmore.edu_cgi_submit.cgi-3Fcontext-3Dsuhj&d=DwMFaQ&c=WO-RGvefibhHBZq3fL85hQ&r=8PGtAuTGav0Hb3DIZ-R4nCIAe9545xhJ7A8HpkNhw1A&m=lswbeu7tnfvhO1l1LsPutQGXzzbPDs77FtWq7bgcOvmCR5w5vD3I8N8EUBQKRZev&s=AfqwT6kAfaLoT1CTHDD-Iv3BeVt8gmrQuqNX61V2T_Q&e=
mailto:swarthmorehistoryjournal@swarthmore.edu

